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West Virginia Department of Education 
Office of School Operations & Finance – School Facilities  

 
Introduction:  The Harrison County Board of Education respectfully requests approval for the closure of 
Liberty High School and its merger into the existing Robert C. Byrd High School. 

Changes:  Liberty High School is proposed to be closed and merged into the existing Robert C. Byrd High 
School. This merger is not contingent upon any other actions and is proposed to occur at the end of the 
2024-2025 school year.  
 
Considering this closure and merger, applicable West Virginia State Board of Education policies were 
reviewed and followed, and documents were available for public inspection for the required time. 
Separate public hearings were held for Liberty High School and the receiving Robert C. Byrd High School 
on April 8, 2024. The Harrison County Board of Education voted to approve this closure and merger at 
their board meeting on April 16, 2024. 




























































































































































































